
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
17 July 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

May I remind you that the academy closes for the summer holidays at the normal 

time of 2.30pm on Friday July 21st.   

 

I would like to thank you for your ongoing support throughout the year. I am proud 

of the progress that we have made this year and look forward to celebrating another 

record breaking set of results with our year 11 students this August.  We will build 

upon this success next year, as we continue our journey to becoming a truly 

outstanding academy.  

 

We will re-open for the new school year on Tuesday September 5th. On this day, all 

year groups will begin at the normal start time of 8.25am. 

 

May I take this opportunity of wishing you a safe and happy holiday.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
 

Mr P Haynes 
 

 


